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Silver Short Selling

Gentlemen; I want to thank you for offering us the opportunity to
write on the subject of the tremendious short selling of silver. I
would like to believe that our markets are free markets but, how
can they be free with the bullion banks running wild on the short
side? Please lets have resonable limits on all precious metals. Thank
you! Sanford Price 311 Moore Rd. Princeton KY


